
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Tell and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH: Geoff Dolan, City Manager 
 
FROM: Bruce Moe, Finance Director 
 
DATE: February 20, 2007 
 
SUBJECT: Consideration of Resolution Renewing Five Year General Services Agreement 

with the County of Los Angeles for Miscellaneous County Services on an As-
Needed Basis 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council adopt Resolution No. 6083 renewing the County of Los 
Angeles General Services Agreement for a five year period, through June 30, 2012. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION: 
There are no fiscal implications associated with the recommended action. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
From time to time, the City utilizes the County of Los Angeles to perform various services. 
These services include, among other things, direct assessment collection and a variety of public 
works activities. A General Services Agreement exists (copy attached) which provides the 
framework permitting the City to use the County’s services. Each of these services has an 
associated cost subject to the County’s rate in effect at the time of need. Other contracts with the 
County for specific purposes exist in addition to this General Services Agreement. 

The General Services Agreement was originally adopted by the City Council in 1961, and has 
been renewed periodically since then. The current five year agreement was last renewed by the 
Council in 2002 and is scheduled to expire June 30, 2007. Staff recommends Council adopt 
Resolution No. 6085 renewing the current agreement for an additional five years to ensure the 
availability of County services as needed. 

 

Attachments: 

A - Resolution No. 6083 
B - General Services Agreement 
















